
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim Discusses with Hadi al-Amiri the Developments of the
Security and Political Situation in the Country

Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, met in his office in

Baghdad on Saturday June 28, 2014, with Mr. Hadi al-Amiri, Minister of Transportation and

secretary general of the Badr Organization.

During the meeting, they discussed the developments of the situation in the country and the

efforts made to counter the terrorist attack against some Iraqi provinces, as well as to how

overcome the current political crisis in a way to ensure the unity of the land and the people

of Iraq.


